From: Tanya Burt

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 6:12 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request for Sept 7 public agenda

Hello. I'm a retired RN and wish to vehemently express concern over the proposed mandatory covid vaccine health pass. I'm not sure where we went so wrong here but it is against my rights to have to disclose my medical history in order to dine out. Furthermore and most importantly you're mandating a "vaccine" where human trials don't conclude until dec 2023? Are you prepared to deal with the result? As a mother of a child with Tourette's syndrome (a neurological disorder) as well as asthma and allergies, I don't see there being a single benefit to inject her or myself with something when we are healthy people at present.

Respectfully Tanya Burt